
                       

ANNOUNCEMENTS

Congratulations:  Congratulations to the following students who received the Sacrament of Communion for 
the first time on Sunday, May 5th:  
Heather Armitage Connor Ling Matthew Pecaskie
Grace Schutt Brooklyn Thompson

Thank you to parents and teachers for preparing the children for First Communion.

Pastoral/Parish Council:  Four new members have been added to the membership of our Council – Eileen 
Harrie, Jim Lepine, Moses Martins and Wilma McGrath. Along with former members, Norm Edwards, Peter 
Mahoney and Judy Kuiack, the committee stands at 7. Joanne Murray, secretary, Andrew Johnson, caretaker 
and a cemetery rep (Andy Murray or Don O’Reilly) are ex-officio members, along with the pastor. Our first 
meeting will be held on Tuesday, May 28th at 6:30 p.m.

Parking Lot Renewal:  The parking lot at St. Andrew’s needs to be repaired and repaved in a few areas. The 
cost per square meter is $35.50. Anyone who is able to help cover the cost of a meter or two or three is asked 
to place the donation in an envelope indicating “Asphalt”; the amount of your donation will be added to your 
year-end income tax receipt. The total cost of repaying will be between $14,000 and $15,000. Thank you for 
your consideration and generosity!

St. Andrew’s Raffle Draw: Parishioners are asked to donate towards the prizes of our Annual Raffle Draw. 
Cash donations are preferred as it can be more difficult to send an item to a potential winner. If you wish to 
make a donation, please place it in the collections basket marked “Parish Raffle”. Please have your donation 
into the office by June 5th. Thank you for your support.

Pastoral Appointments: Reverend George Ryan Holly, diocesan administrator, announces the following 
appointments:  1) Reverend Daniel JANUELEWICZ, O.M.I. will have a summer appointment as administrator 
of St. Mary Parish, Wilno and St. Casmir Parish, Round Lake. This appointment is effective May 10, 2024 until 
September 1, 2024. 2) Reverend Timothy MOYLE will retire from parish ministry later this Spring due to 
reasons of health. Father Moyle has served in parishes throughout the Diocese of Pembroke since his 
ordination on May 13, 1989. We express our deep gratitude to Father Moyle for his priestly service, and the 
assurance of prayers as he prepares to begin a new chapter in his ministry. 3) Further pastoral appointments 
will be announced at a later date.
 

Ascension of the Lord May 12th, 2024

Monday, May 13 9:00 a.m. Rita Culhane by Erin & Scott Dick & Family
Tuesday, May 14
Wednesday, May 15

9:00 a.m. Salter family, living & deceased, by the family
9:30 a.m. Mary Elizabeth Fitzgerald by Fr. Chris Shalla

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament (from 10:00 a.m. until 4:00 
p.m.) Chaplet of Divine Mercy prayed in common at 3:00 p.m.

Thursday, May 16 No Mass
Friday, May 17
    

9:00 a.m. Eva Kulas by Joanne Murray

Pentecost Sunday May 19th, 2024

Saturday, May 18
Sunday, May 19

5:00 p.m. Steve Edwards by Bertha Pellerin
9:00 a.m. Intentions of the parishioners of both parishes

Lay Ministries Saturday, May 18 Sunday, May 19
Lector Judy Kuiack Eileen Harrie

      Rosary 1/2 hour before Mass by Initiative
       Sacrament of Penance:  30 minutes before Mass times

PLEASE REMEMBER THE SICK OF OUR PARISHES AND FAMILIES:
Lillian Blank Adele Bozak Deacon Daniel Dauvin
George Paul Dienesch Wayne Etmanskie Raymond Hennion
Geraldine Lacombe Ray Lafleur Peter Mahoney
Mila Pereira
Willie Jeffrey

Edna Yutronkie Yantha Family

St. Andrew’s, Killaloe  
Rev. Christopher Shalla, Administrator 
P.O. Box 10, Killaloe, ON  K0J 2A0

Office/Rectory: (613) 757-2443 
E-mail: standrewsparishkillaloe@gmail.com

Website: standrewscatholic.com
A Joyous Welcome to Everyone Visiting our Parishes Today
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Pentecost Sunday May 19th, 2024

Saturday, May 18  7:30 p.m. Alfie Stamplecoskie by Reg Voldock
Lector: Sandy Bye

ANNOUNCEMENTS

Thank you: A heartfelt thank you to Andy Hudder who spread the gravel that was recently delivered. The old 
cemetery has also been seeded by volunteers.

Ordination: Reverend Mr. Lukas Časta will receive Sacred Ordination to the Priesthood on the Solemnity of 
Saints Peter and Paul, Saturday, June 29, 2024, at the Cathedral of St. Columbkille at 10:30 a.m. All are 
welcome to attend.

Church Supper:  Our Lady of Perpetual Help Parish, Braeside, Barbecued Chicken Dinner, on Sunday, May 
26th from 2:00 p.m. – 6:00 p.m. $20/adults; $10/children under 12; under 6 free. Take-out available.

Diocesan Youth     Night  :  The Diocese of Pembroke’s Office of Family Life and Youth Ministry is starting a new 
event for youth in grade 7 to 12 at St. James the Less Parish, Eganville. Upcoming date: June 7th from 7 – 
9 p.m. The events will offer fun games (outdoor whenever possible), social time to build friendships, 
Eucharistic adoration, music, confession, and talks from a team of clergy and others to encourage spiritual 
growth and personal reflection. Please bring indoor shoes! The waiver form and information can be 
found  at https://pembrokediocese.com/diocesan-youth-night-registration-and-waiver-form/! A 
dedicated room will be available for parents who wish to stay for the duration of the event. Any questions? 
Contact Yvette Bourque at yvettebourque@pembrokediocese.com. All are invited and welcome!

Fundraising Meal - Our Lady of Sorrows Church, Petawawa will be hosting a Fundraising Meal for repairs 
needed for the parish on Saturday May 25, 2024, at 5 p.m. The cost is $25/person. Silent Auction will be 
available. Local musician, storyteller, and author, Gillian Rutz, will provide entertainment. Tickets are available 
at parish office 613 687-5918 or 613 687-2717.

First Step Options Trivia Night - Come join FSO for a fun-filled trivia night at Our Lady of Lourdes Parish, 
280 Lourdesview Dr., Pembroke, on Saturday, May 25th at 7 p.m. Theme: “Books vs. Movies.” Cost: 
$10/person (4-6 players/team). Costumes are encouraged for bonus points! Cash canteen and silent auction 
available. Register by Tuesday, May 21st at 613 635-7440 or email fsocentre@gmail.com.

RECOLLECTION FOR WOMEN: Recollections are like mini retreats that help you take a break from your busy 
schedule to think and pray about your life, your relationship with God and gain a fresh outlook. Join us at Our 
Lady of Lourdes Parish in Pembroke on May 23 from 11 am to 1 pm. Includes exposition of the Blessed 
Sacrament, guided prayer, examination of conscience, confession, benediction and a talk. Bring your lunch 
and stay to socialize afterward. This spiritual activity, inspired by the writings of St. Josemaria Escriva, is 
entrusted to Opus Dei, a personal Prelature of the Roman Catholic Church. For more information, please 
contact nadia.bagshaw@sympatico.ca or (613) 584-9388.

Our Lady of the Angels, Brudenell
Rev. Christopher Shalla, Administrator

P.O. Box 10, Killaloe, ON  K0J 2A0
Office/Rectory: (613) 757-2443 

E-mail: standrewsparishkillaloe@gmail.com

LAST WEEK‘S OFFERING & ATTENDANCE

St. Andrew’s: 39 envelopes $1,270; Loose $168.30  (58/95)
Our Lady of the Angels: 21 envelopes $370; Loose $47 (51); Latin Mass $274 (83)

Thank you for your Support!
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